
  
                               Mary Howard Primary School 

 Autumn Term Friday 12th Sept 2025 

It is the smallest of all the seeds, but when it has grown it is the greatest of shrubs   
and becomes a tree, so that the birds of the air come and make nests in its branches.   

Parable of the Mustard Seed- Matthew 13:31-32  

Message from Miss Mills 
Dear families, 

What a wonderful week it has been at Mary Howard Primary, full of moments that truly embody our motto: grow and flourish. Every day, I am reminded of our 
school's vision, inspired by the parable of the mustard seed, where great things can blossom from small beginnings. 

This week saw a significant step for our Willow and Oak children as they embarked on their first swimming lessons. It's always a proud moment when staff from 
other establishments go out of their way to compliment our pupils. The instructors were so impressed with their behavior and enthusiasm, and it's a testament to 

the respectful and kind young people they are becoming. 

We also had a fantastic collaborative moment as our Willow class joined their peers from St. Andrews for their first ukulele lesson of the year. Seeing the two 
schools come together to learn and make music was a joy. Our youngest members, the reception children, continue to settle into school life beautifully, and it has 

been lovely to see them becoming more confident each day. 

We're also busy looking ahead. It's been great welcoming prospective parents who are already coming to see our wonderful school, and we have some exciting 
trips on the horizon, including visits to Whittington Barracks and the Arboretum in Alrewas. 

This weekend brings another opportunity for our community to shine as we look forward to the Edingale show tomorrow. Please come and join us for the singing 
and dancing—and have a go at the Olympic-themed games. It's a fantastic chance to celebrate together. 

It's clear that we have so much to celebrate and even more to look forward to. I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Warm regards, 
Rachel Mills, 

Executive Headteacher 
 

PS: Look out for the details of this year’s Spelling Bee- Let’s see if we can keep the trophies! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s coming up this week… Dates to note… 

Monday 15th September​
PE Kit Oak & Willow 

Swimming - Willow & Oak  (please arrive prompt 8.45 and swim ready- we will 

leave at 8:50)) 

Tuesday 16th  September 

Wednesday 17th September​
 

Thursday 18th September ​
PE Kit Maple 

Friday 19th September​
 PE Kit Willow Class & Maple Class 

Music - Willow Class 

​
                        Please access the Schools’ website for key events -  

Mary Howard- Upcoming Events | Mary Howard CE Primary School  

 

  September 

●​ 16th September- FOMH meeting- all welcome- 6pm-7pm 

●​ 17th September-9.30 to 10.30 Stay & Play for children starting school Sept 2026 

●​ 19th September-Library Bus 

●​ 21st October-11am-1pm- FOMH Garden Opening 

●​ 25th September  - 9.30 to 10.30 Stay & Play for children starting school Sept 

2026 

●​ 26th September-MacMillan Coffee Morning (Cake Donations 25th Sept) 

●​ 29th September-Academy Photography 

 

  October 

●​ 1st October-Harvest & Church 9.15am 

●​ 2nd October-9.30 to 10.30 Stay & Play for children starting school Sept 2026 

●​ 3rd October-Rock up and read 8:45 - 9:15am 

●​ 3rd October-Library Bus 

●​ 7th October - Arboretum Trip for Oak (Class 3) 

●​ 6th October - Parents Evening 3-6pm 

●​ 14th October - Whittington Barracks trip - Willow (Class 2) 

●​ 16th October - Parent Forum 2:45pm 

●​ 16th October- PJs and Movie Night- 5:30pm-7:30pm 

●​ 22nd October - Mental Health & Wellbeing day 

●​ 23th October - Let your light shine worship 9am 

 November 

●​ 7th November - Rock up and read 8:45 - 9:15am 

●​ 10th November - Odd Socks day 

●​ 13th November - KS2 Derby Faith Trail (all children) 

●​ 14th November - Children in need - non uniform day (wear spotty clothes) 

●​ 14th November - Anti bullying show and share 

●​ 17th November - Flu Vaccination Programme 



 

 

 

 
 

Dinners for Week Commencing  15th September  2025 - Week 3 

 

 
 
 



 

Friends of Mary Howard  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

TSSMAT Spelling Bee: Getting a 'BUZZ' about Spelling!  
 
The TSSMAT is thrilled to announce the second year of our exciting new Spelling Bee competition, 
designed to promote high standards in spelling across our schools. This termly event will not only 
enhance children's spelling skills but also foster a sense of community and friendly competition 
among peers.  
 
Aims of the Spelling Bee 
The School Spelling Bee is set to take place at the end of each term, encouraging children to learn 
their key spelling words in a supportive and engaging environment.  
 
The initiative aims to:  
• Promote High Standards: By focusing on key spelling words, we aim to elevate spelling proficiency 
across the school.  
• Encourage Participation: Every child is invited to take part, regardless of their current spelling 
abilities. We believe that all children can achieve and aspire to be their best.  
• Celebrate Achievements: All participants will be celebrated, with each child receiving a Spelling 
Bee certificate during our Achievement Assembly.  
 
How does It Work?  
To prepare for the competition, we encourage parents and guardians to support their children in 
learning the key spelling words. A downloadable list of these words is available below.  
 
Here’s how the competition will unfold:  
1. Class Heats: At the end of each term, class teachers will hold heats within their classes to identify 
the year group winners.  
2. MAT Spelling Bee Competition: In the summer term, the excitement will culminate in a MAT 
Spelling Bee Competition, where our school will compete against other schools in the academy for 
the coveted MAT Spelling Bee trophy.  
3. Finals and Celebrations: The final event will determine which school will take home the title of 
Spelling Bee Champion.  
 

Join the Buzz!  
We encourage all children across every year group and ability level to participate.  

Remember, “You’ve got to be in it to win it!”  
Let’s rally together and aim to bring the trophy home to the Mease Schools in 2025!  

Together, let’s make spelling a fun and rewarding experience for all our children, fostering a love for 
words and language that will last a lifetime. For further details and to download the key spelling 

words, please check the website.  
 
https://maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk/children/spelling-bee 
 
 

Mary Howard  - Spelling Bee- Year 2  

https://maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk/children/spelling-bee


 
 

         

 Term Dates 2025-2026 

 
 

 

Autumn Term 2025 

Holiday: Monday 27 October – Friday 31 October  
TSSMAT Inset day: Monday 3 November 
Term Ends: Friday 19 December 
Holiday: Monday 22 December – Friday 2 January 

Spring Term 2026 

Inset Day: Monday 5 January 
Term Starts: Tuesday 6 January 
Holiday: Monday 16 February – Friday 20 February 
Term Ends: Friday 27 March 
Holiday: Monday 30 March – Friday 10 April 
Easter Sunday: Sunday 5 April 

Summer Term 2026 

Term Starts: Monday 13 April 
May Day: Monday 4 May 
Holiday: Monday 25 May – Friday 29 May 
Term Ends: Friday 17 July 
Inset: Monday 20 July 
Holiday: Monday 20 July  – Monday 31 August 
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